
From 

The Director 

Women & Child Development Department, 

Haryana, Panchkula 

 

To 

All District Programme Officers, Haryana 

 

 

Memo No : SPL-6/DDI Dated 15-04-2020 

 

Subject :  COVID-19  Clarification on Smooth flow of essential Goods and  

                Services 

 

In reference to Subject cited above, please find herewith enclosed order No 

41/14/2016-5 Pol  dated a6 /4/2020   received from office of  Chief Secretary 

Haryana Political and Parliamentary affairs  Department alongwith DO letter no  

40-3/2020-DM-I(A).  dated 6/4/2020. 

  

 

 

                                                                                                        Sd/- 
Deputy Director 

For Director Women and Child Development  
Department 

                 Haryana 

 

 

 








